GREEN OAKS NEWSLETTER

326 Green Oaks Drive Columbus, MS 39705 662-328-3879

We hope everyone had a very MERRY CHRISTMAS and are planning on a SAFE and HAPPY NEW YEAR! As Green Oaks moves into 2012, we are looking forward to an exciting and productive New Year.

We are in need of volunteers for the Tournament Committee to help with the upcoming season. This is a thankless job, but at the end of the tournament season it is rewarding to realize how much help you have given your club.

Anyone wishing to submit a letter or request to appear before THE BOARD may do so by mail or drop off to the Pro Shop. These will be delivered to the Board during the regularly scheduled Board meetings. In the case of an emergency, the Board will be notified immediately.

A copy of Article XI from the CONSTITUTION and BY-LAWS has been enclosed in addition to this Newsletter.

We have been lucky with the amount of rainfall received recently. The course has held up quite well. It has rained when needed and has not affected play thus far. However, cold and rainy weather is beginning to settle in more frequently. SO PLEASE BE CAREFUL AND TAKE SPECIAL CARE OF YOUR COURSE. PLEASE USE CART PATHS WHEN WET. Wayne Box is planning a work day January 14, 2012, 8am-noon. ANY VOLUNTEERS WOULD BE GREATLY APPRECIATED AND WILL RECEIVE A HAMBURGER LUNCH.

We have two available cart sheds. If anyone is interested in obtaining one of these sheds, please contact us in the Pro-Shop and we will be happy to assist you.

A Brunswick Stew Supper will be held on January 2, 2012. Come on out and watch the games, cheer for your teams, and meet your fellow club members.

We have shirts and rain towels with the Green Oaks Logo on sale inside your Pro Shop. Also available are great deals on golf balls with prices that compare to those anywhere else. The prices on our golf balls render a great deal to those who like to play in the cooler months. We also have Gift Certificates for play on our course and for merchandise found inside the Pro Shop. These make wonderful gifts on birthdays, Mother's and Father's Day, or any occasion that may arise.

Range and Handicap fees will be collected soon. Anyone desiring to join either program should contact the Pro Shop as soon as possible.

We are starting an Email Program so that we may better inform our members of upcoming events as well as tournaments. If you would like to participate, give us a call or stop by with your email address inside the Pro Shop.

WE WISH YOU A SAFE AND HAPPY NEW YEAR!

Website: greenoaksgolfcourse.com

Find us on Facebook: green oaks golf club